
 Would you like to join our busy team?
Yelverton War Memorial Hall and Field are buzzing these days. With Penmoor Nursery, 

Tennis, Bowling and Football clubs as well as a full and varied schedule of activities taking 
place here each week, there is plenty going on.


We have a busy schedule of improvements with rainwater recycling, new doors and 
windows, a new fitted kitchen and bar upgrade completed over the past few years. We have 

other plans in the pipeline to ensure that the community will continue to benefit from this 
great recreational facility.


We need individuals who care about the community to join our Management Committee to 
help us to take these developments forward and perhaps add a few ideas of their own!


If you would like to become involved with the local community and can spare some time to 
help us to provide a service for the future call 07543 916028 or email 

contact@yelvertonvillagehall.co.uk to find out more.
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